
 

 

July 15, 2019 
 
The Strasburg Township Board of Supervisors held their regular meeting on 
Monday, July 17, 2017, at 1:00 p.m. at the Strasburg Township Municipal 
Building, 400 Bunker Hill Road. Present were Peggy Dearolf, Michael Weaver 
and Thomas Willig; Administrator Mark Deimler; Solicitor Josele Cleary 
 
Guests: Bill Potter, John Fisher, June Mengel, Gloria Folker, Bob Sangrey  
 
The meeting was called to order at 1:00 p.m. 
 
Public comment was invited. There was none. 
 
On a motion by Willig/Weaver, the Board voted unanimously to adopt Resolution 
2019-09 pertaining to prohibiting video gaming terminals 
 
Cleary presented a tutorial/workshop on planning and zoning procedures and 
processes. 

 
There being no further business before the Board, the Supervisors adjourned at 
2:30 p.m.  
 
Judith G. Willig 
Township Secretary  
 


